
Diary Dates  

MARCH 
 

Tues 17th  - Year 2 Trip to Brooklands  

  Museum 
 

- Year 5 Hockey Tournament 
 

Weds 18th & - Reception Height, Weight 

Thurs 19th    and Hearing Screening 
 

Weds 18th  - Reception Reading  

  Information Meeting for  

  Parents – 2.30pm & 6.10pm 
 

Thurs 19th  - Year 6 SATs Meeting for  

  Parents – 2.45pm & 5.30pm 
 

Mon 23rd - Girls’ Club trip to the Look  

  Out 
 

- Nursery Parent Meetings –  

12.00pm-1.00pm 
 

Tues 24th  - Year 1 Dodgeball match at  

  Floreat Montague Park  

  Primary in Wokingham –  

  1.30pm – 3.30pm 
 

Weds 25th  - Nursery Parent Meetings 

  12.00pm-1.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Weekly Update 
Friday 13th March 

Attendance Stars  

Classes with the highest attendance this 

week: 

 1st Place – 6CA (97.8%) 

 2nd Place – 1LH (97.7%) 

 3rd Place – 3GR (97.4%) 

 

British Science Week 

The children in Years 1-6 have had an assembly this week about British Science Week.  The 

focus this year is diversity in science and the children have been invited to enter a poster 

competition with the theme ‘Our Diverse Planet’.   Entries should be given to Mrs Ajewole by 

Friday 27th March 

House Points 

The winners of this week’s house point 

competition were RUBY with a total of 242 

points. 

Well done to everyone in RUBY! 

Hand Hygiene and Moisturising 

We have noticed that some adults and 

children are getting dry skin due to the 

advice to increase hand-washing.  We 

would like to reassure parents that the soap 

the children use in school is gentle and child-

friendly and it is the increased washing and 

not the soap that is causing this. 

We recommend that you encourage the 

children to use a moisturising cream in the 

morning before school and in the afternoon 

when they return home to help keep their 

skin healthy whilst our hands get used to 

more regular hand washing.  

 

Parent Surveys 

Thank you to everyone who has already filled 

out our parent survey.  If you have not already 

done so, we would be grateful if you would 

please take a few minutes of your time to 

answer these simple questions.  The survey can 

be found here 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GHPSParen

ts2020 

If you would like a paper copy of the survey, 

please get in touch with the school office. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GHPSParents2020
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GHPSParents2020


 


